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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

Spring Music 

Celebration 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will have seen on the newsletters, we are excited to be holding a celebration of the 

musical talents of the children at school: Monday Feb 5th at 5:30pm. 

 

We are aiming to involve as many of the children from Year 2, 4 and 6 who have music 

lessons at school, whether that is individually, in groups or within their class. 

 

Your child will be performing on the evening and we would like to invite you to come 

along to support your child. The children need to be back in school with their instrument (if 

they take theirs home) at 5:15pm so that we can group the children and make sure they 

have everything they need and are ready to start at 5:30pm promptly. 

 

It will be an informal evening, as we celebrate children who have been playing their 

instruments for years, and some that have only been learning for a very short while.  

 

To help us to organise audience seating, please can you indicate how many people will be 

joining us for the celebration. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs Kilbey 

 

 

 

Child’s name: __________________________________ will/will not be attending the 

musical celebration on 5th February. 

 

There will be _____________________ people coming to support in the audience. 

 


